
THE GOOD KNIGHT 
SEPTEMBER 2013 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 

FR  ANTHONY MONTESINOS COUNCIL  5086 

 

Brother Knights: 

*This month I am opening with my impression 

from the Annual meeting of Grand Strand 

Citizens for Life chaired by our Br. John Kost on 

August 10th at Risen Christ Lutheran Church.  

Our annual support at the Patron level of $500. 

returns immense profits to our City, State, Nation, 

and at the United Nations.  The many speakers 

brought cheer to those struggling to save the 

unborn.  What I took away personally, though, 

was the challenge that our cause is important in 

the State House, and the Court House, and our 

Church House, but MUST be important in OUR 

house if we are to succeed. 

*I hope that many were able to take advantage of 

the VIRTUS training held August 17 here at St. 

Andrew.  This is important.  We are the Catholic 

example to our children and need this awareness 

to permit our interaction at church events.  Please 

go on line at www.virtus.org to register for our 

next class, if you haven’t done so yet. 

*At this writing ‘Knight at the BallPark’ is a huge 

SUCCESS.  Thank you Br. Mike Aldridge and 

DGK Randy Bowers for spearheading the effort at 

masses of week 10, 11 and 17, 18.  Thank you Br. 

Knights for your purchase of tickets to kick it off.  

Some (PGK Paul Flood) took as many as 20!   

Even the purchase of 1 or 2 was appreciated, of 

course.  Expect pictures at our next meeting Sept. 

2nd. 

*I am sure this success bodes well for our October 

12th Chanticleer football game.  Please help us 

support Coach Joe Moglia in his passion to make 

a good team but, also, to help nuture good men.  

*We have not had a 1st Degree exemplification for 

two months.  Remember to seek new Catholic men 

for our Council.  We can never stop recruiting. 

*I pray for God’s Blessings on You and Your 

Work. 

HELP YOUR CHURCH 

              HELP YOUR PARISH 

                           HELP YOURSELF 

Grand Knight 

Bruce Miller – 843-449-4802 

eldonbmyrtlbch@aol.com 

  

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR MESSAGE 

SAN MIGUEL ASSEMBLY #1799 

 

Sir Knights: 

*On October the 14th our annual Columbus Day 

dinner is being held at Capriz at Broadway at the 

Beach at 6:00 PM.  The cost will be $23.00 per 

person. 

*On Wednesday the 28th of August,  Sir Knights 

greeted our Veterans at the Airport.  Thank you to 

all who were able to be present. 

*On September 11th, our Color Guard, along with 

the Myrtle Beach PD, FD and others, will assemble 

at the Boy Scout Memorial located on 29th Ave. at 

Broadway at the Beach.  The Memorial is 

surrounded with flags.  Those with no regalia are 

welcome for their support. 

*It was brought up and mentioned, that as Sir 

Knights try to call other Sir Knights for functions 

or help with stuff, etc., that there is usually not a 

returned phone call back to the caller.  Please be 

sure that we have your correct phone number on 

file, and please be courteous and PLEASE 

RETURN THE PHONE CALLS BACK. 

*Let us continue to keep all of those Brother 

Knights and their families who are in need in our 

prayers. 

*Thanks again to all Sir Knights for everything that 

all of you do. 

*Our next meeting will be on the 17th of September. 

Please attend 

 

Keith Powalie 

843-903-3518 

KeithChicora@aol.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICERS ASSEMBLY #1799 
Faithful Navigator Keith Powalie              903-3518 
    Rev. James LeBlanc Faithful Friar 
Faithful Captain Richard Ippolito              903-5446 
Faithful Pilot Dennis Wyckoff    390-1433 
Faithful Admiral Paul Dillon                781-985-9293 
Faithful Scribe Nick Sherfesee    455-1800 
Faithful Purser John Paulhus    692-9932 
Faithful Comptroller C. VanDeMark         626-9644 
Faithful Inner Sentinel Bill Frondi              626-0738 
Faithful Outer Sentinel Mike Aldridge      650-5577 
3 yr Trustee Robert Zawtocki    293-5767 
2 yr Trustee Randy Bowers    995-0229 
1 yr Trustee Art Roehrl     903-0461 
 
Regional Marshall Charles VanDeMark  
626-9644    vanknight@aol.com 
 

OFFICERS COUNCIL #5086 
Grand Knight  Bruce Miller 449-4802  
    Rev.  Mark Good , Chaplain  
DGK Randy Bowers                         995-0229  
Chancellor Charlie VanDeMark 457-1348  
Advocate Matthew Tully                         497-4741  
Treasurer Anthony Ross  238-1298  
Recorder Mike Aldridge  650-5577  
Warden James Wharton                         626-9530  
Inside Guard Vincent Carbonaro 236-0487  
Outside Guard  Donald Decker 251-9854  
Financial Secretary Bob Corley 236-4137  
Tr 3 yr Larry Flood  361-4156  
Tr 2 yr John Paulhus  692-9932 
Tr 1 yr Nick Sherfesee  455-1800  
 
District Deputy Joe Dumovich 234-1533 
 

http://www.virtus.org/
mailto:KeithChicora@aol.com
mailto:vanknight@aol.com
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UPCOMING SECOND DEGREES 2013-2014 

 
September 28, 2013  Myrtle Beach at 10 AM  with 3rd Degree 

November 9, 2013  Garden City at 10 AM 

January  4, 2014  Pawleys Island at 10 AM  with 3rd Degree 

February  8, 2014  Conway at 7 PM 

April 12, 2014  North Myrtle Beach at 10 AM 

 

FRANK KELLY WITH K OF C SELLS MONEY . . . 
 
 
Here’s How it Works 
 
Mr. Knight, age 45, buys $100K 20 pay life, standard non tobacco, no riders with annual premium $2,462. 
Mrs. Knight, age 45, buys $100K, 20 pay life, standard non tobacco, no riders with annual premium $2,104. 
These two policies have a combined premium paid in 20 years of $91,320 with a guaranteed cash value of 
$101,789. 
At age 65 the projected death benefit of Mr. Knight is $132,961 with a projected cash value of $71,546. 
At age 65 the projected death benefit of Mrs. Knight is $125,254 with a projected cash value of $60,091. 
Age 85 is where you need to focus our couples attention, as the middle 80s is where most will leave this 
world. 
At age 85 the projected death benefit of Mr. Knight is $235,567 with a total cash value of $192,679. 
At age 85 the projected death benefit of Mrs. Knight is $227,116 with a total cash value of $173,120. 
If you assume that Mr. Knight dies first at age 85 then Mrs. Knight gets $235,567 tax free and can than if 
needed cash in her policy for an additional $173,120 for a combined total of $408,687 in cash to live on for 
a total investment of $91,320. 
If you assume Mrs. Knight dies first at age 85 than Mr. Knight gets $227,116 tax free and can than if 
needed cash in his policy for an additional $192,679 for a combined total of $419,795 in cash to live on for 
a total investment of $91,320. 
Either way the survivor has money to rely on at a time in their life where they would be most vulnerable. 
For a specific plan to meet your needs since we are all different, please call me and I can show you 
something like this example or a second to die to guarantee money for the next generation, a single 
premium to make up some losses from the market, or any of our many programs. 
 
Frank Kelly 
Field Agent and Brother Knight 
(o) 843-650-6264 
© 804-399-2950 

HAPPY ‘SEPTEMBER’ BIRTHDAY 
 
 
 
 

 THOMAS BENDER   REV. MATHEW BULALA 
 JOHN FEGYAK   FR. MARK GOOD 
 SCOTT HEDDINGER   WILLIAM JEROZAL  
 FREDERICK OAKES   WILLIAM SIMPSON  
 LARRY STEINER   MATTHEW TULLY  
   

LABOR DAY 
 
 
Even though it is not a religious celebration, Catholics happily celebrate it because it recognizes the 
value of an activity essential for human beings:  WORK.  Since its beginnings the church has intimately 
linked two activities:  PRAYER & WORK.  Prayer is a kind of “work”—in the sense it is an activity in 
itself—and that work must become a prayer, if lifted and offered up to God. 
WE THANK YOU LORD FOR THE GIFT AND OPPORTUNITY OF WORK; MAY OUR EFFORTS ALWAYS BE 
PURE OF HEART FOR THE GOOD OF OTHERS & THE GLORY OF YOUR NAME. 
 

http://clipartmountain.com/comclip2/labor1.htm

